
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 12/13/2011 3:35:02 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

To:
Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Aldyl-A

Laura-1 am working on a response to a letter by Assemblymember Hill related to Aldyl- 
A and I want to confirm that I am characterizing something correctly. Can you confirm 
that this language is accurate?

PG&E has identified several areas, including Cupertino, Roseville, and XX, where it has begun 
the permitting process to replace distribution facilities, in light of its preliminary risk analysis.

It would be great if my letter could include one or two other places in the XX spot, that 
have begun but were not publicly splashed around yet.

I know you guys are busy, but it would be helpful if I could get an answer very soon 
Please let me know what is realistic.

Thanks.

Michelle Cooke, Interim Director

Consumer Protection and Safety Division

415 703 2349

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov
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